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My husband and I live on new Hey road opposite the site that the new Aldi would be built
but we are still for the new lidl to be built too on the former spotted cow site. Apart from
Sainsbury’s there isn’t another shop for a few miles out around that area so people from
outlane and the surrounding areas are all forced to shop at the local  Sainsbury’s where
prices are high but they do not have a choice, as a lot of the people that live up that way are
the older generations I think it would be better if they had a choice where to shop and also
might even make their quality of life better as a Lidl is more affordable so they might be
able to eat better because the prices are cheaper. I do hope that councillors are not
persuaded by people saying the shopping centre will close if lidi is built as I do not think it
will, the other shops in the centre are used for their own things that are needed, you can’t
get your hair done in Sainsbury’s can you but you can visit the hairdresser in the centre. It
will also promote job opportunities which in the current state of affairs I feel could/would
be a good opportunity for the community. 

Kind regards 




